
 

Date: 18
th

 August, 2020 
 

To all Parents and students (GCE and IAL), 

 A quick note after hearing from Pearson Edexcel 

who have asked us to communicate to you all that 

they are working on the revised grades for our 

students on an urgent basis and will send them to 

us at the earliest!  

Please check our website for further updates!  

We thank you for your patience & understanding.  
 

Thank you. 


